State of California

Attorney General

Registry of Charitable Trusts
P.O. Box 903447
Sacramento, CA 94203-4470

Re: Atheist Alliance International
3398233

Dear Charitable Registry Official,

It has come to the understanding of the Atheist Alliance Board (AAl) that our organization has a
suspended status. We wish to rectify this immediately and again be able to conduct business as
a non-profit organization registered in California.

In speaking with a representative of the Franchise Tax Board, she explained that we have two
alternatives to remove the suspended status. One option was to immediately file our most
recent RRF-1, and CT-TR-1 forms with your office. The other option was to “start from scratch”
and supply you with a new Form 3500 with our current bylaws and original articles of

incorporation.

Not knowing which would suffice, we elected to complete all forms and send them to you for
review and acceptance. We are hoping that upon acceptance you will lift the suspended status

May 27, 2022

and that in the future AAI will NEVER again be in such a position.

Cordially,
/ -?‘* /

/)

Dr. David I. Orenstein
Board President
Atheist Alliance International

Incl:

S50 check (#152) for annual registration
Form RRF-1

Form CT-TR-1

Form 3500

AAI Current Bylaws

AAl Original Artcles of Incorporation



